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 If you would like to contact me directly with any questions about the school, you can do so by email at headteacher@glenpark.plymouth.sch.uk  

 

Success for all, through 

learning together…… 

Dates for the diary—Summer Term   

Thursday 6th June—Year 6 Junior Life Skills 

Thursday 6th June -  Friends KS2 Disco 

Friday 14th June—Year 5 Taster morning at Plympton Academy  

Wednesday 19th June - Sports Day  

Monday 24th & Tuesday 25th June—Year 6 Forest & Beach residential  

Wednesday 26th June - Reserve Sports Day  

Friday 28th June - Friends Summer Fair  

Tuesday 2nd July - Trutex School Uniform Pop Up Shop  

Monday 8th July—Annual reports go out to parents  

Monday 15th—Friday 19th July—Healthy week  

 

Plymouth School Challenge 
A big well done to all those children and staff who competed in the Schools 
Challenge event at this years Plymouth Half Marathon that took place on 
Sunday. We are all very proud of your achievements!  

Family Law Clinic  

Wolferstans Solicitors will be holding  

FREE 30 MINUTE consultations to         

discuss your Family Law issues at the 

Plympton Hub in Mudge Way, on the 

2nd and 4th Wednesday of the month from Wednesday 22nd May          

between 9.30 and 12.30pm. They can advise you on the breakdown in 

your relationship; on any problems with agreeing arrangements for the 

children; on financial matters arising from any breakdown in your                    

relationship; on living together with your partner.  

Call in to their Plympton office at 85-89 Ridgeway, Plympton or phone 

01752 345311 to speak to Hannah Biggs or Lydia Wilkinson to arrange 

your free appointment.   

 

The School Council did a fantastic job 

helping our recruitment process for 

anew member of the team on Friday. 

They approached the task of                         

interviewing potential candidates with 

great maturity and enthusiasm! They 

were a real credit to the school. Further 

details about the recruitment will  

follow after the half term break.  


